
Director Hannah Proctor graduated 
with a B.S. in Fisheries Biology from the Uni-
versity of Washington, College of Fisheries in 
Seattle. She came to Francestown in 1991 by 
way of coastal Maine. Today, she manages the 
biology laboratory and staff of 30 at Norman-
deau Associates, Inc., a New Hampshire based 
environmental consulting firm. Hannah was 
part of the team that spearheaded and contin-
ues to co-lead the Invasive Plants Committee 
for the Piscataquog Land Conservancy, which 
educates home owners and community groups.  
She was instrumental in the introduction of 
the Galerucella spp. beetle to selected sites, 
which is helping to control the spread of purple 
loosestrife and to protect our native wetland 
species. 


